
Public 
Workshop

Windsor Park neighbourhood parks redevelopment

Agate Park and Durham Park are in need of redevelopment. 
Considering their current use and the use of other parks in the 
neighbourhood, we want your feedback on the best way to 
move forward.

Join us at a public workshop to discuss park issues and 
opportunities in greater depth with fellow community members 
and City staff.  

Date: Tuesday, April 24, 2018
Time: 6 p.m. - 8 p.m.
Location: Windsor Park Library, community room, 
       1195 Archibald St. 
Format: Short presentation followed by small group discussions* 

For more information or to fill out an online survey, visit: 
winnipeg.ca/WindsorParkparks.

For inquiries or for those who require alternate formats or 
interpretation in order to participate, please contact Shauna Prociuk at 
204-986-3938 or ShaunaProciuk@winnipeg.ca by April 19, 2018.

*To attend the workshop, RSVP on the project website or call 
204-986-4243
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